AYP Executive Committee Meeting
April 10th, 2012

20 members present to include David Jameson, Mandy Collins and Buzz Rich

Josh started the meeting with a re-cap of the last 5th Friday. ADPS estimated the attendance at 1150. Overall the event went very well and had a good turn out.
Tako-sushi suggested a band that draws a more diverse crowd. 

The current budget figure for AYP is $2941.16. Josh distributed a current working budget to all members present. The long-term goal is to have a little excess assets at the remainder of the year.

Melissa discussed pushing the 5k race back to August or September. We will work together to set a date during this time period and finalize a course.
Derrick went over current membership goals. We currently have 202 paid members. We collected $9600 from corporate sponsors. The sponsorship banner artwork will be proofed tomorrow, therefore we will have the banner before our next 3rd Thursday event. Derrick reached out to Angel at USCA about setting up a booth for membership during their graduation week.

Jason Rabun suggested that we alter our by-laws by changing the joining age to 21 if we want to allow younger college graduates to join.

Nathan went over the March 3rd Thursday at the Tiki-Bar. The April 3rd Thursday will be at Playoffs. They will have sampling appetizers and free beer and wine. Mandy suggested someone reach out to The Haven due to them wanting to sponsor a 3rd Thursday with no cost to us. Bennett stated that Hitchcock Woods will have a walking tour of the woods this Sunday. It is short notice, however this is because communication issues with Hitchcock Woods. We will meet at the Tea Cottage entrance at 2pm. Nathan also went over the Kite Festival, which will occur this Saturday at Citizens Park.
David Fallaw went over tech. committee requests for photos. Please email them to his email, do not upload to Dropbox due to his laptop being stolen. David would like for  members to let him know what needs to be updated to the website or changes that you think would be beneficial to the membership.

Mallory and Avery went over the last L&L. The guest speakers were attorneys Buzz Rich, Tom Young and Courtney Pope. Mallory is working on setting up the next L&L at The Green Boundary Club. She will get a date set-up, work out logistics and notify us as soon as the info is set.

Selwyn went over the plane pull which is April 21st, 2012. We will carpool over to Bush Field. We will meet up at the Chamber at 9am. This is a joint event with YPA.

Pat went over the Bocce event which is tentatively set for September 29th, 2012. He will keep us up to date over the next few months as details get finalize.
Mallory will head up the brief committee for figuring out how we will handled future community request. 

